
5. SHIRLEY/PAPANUI COMMUNITY BOARD SEMINAR MEETING 
 
 Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board Seminar meeting  held on 13 November 2002 is 

attached. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: 1. That the information be received. 
 2. That the Board recommend to Council to lobby central government 

to keep a register of English Language schools. 
  
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation: That the staff recommendations be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


